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Over 130 high school students from across the state attended Kansas Farm 

Bureau’s eighteenth annual Capitol Experience program held February 23 in Topeka. 

(Insert name of County FB) sponsored (Insert names of conferees) to attend. 

 

Capitol Experience is designed to provide students a firsthand look at Kansas 

Government.  Highlights of this year’s event included a breakfast with legislators, 

hearing from Secretary of State Ron Thornburgh and Attorney General Phill Kline, 

touring the Capitol, attending committee meetings, observing the House and Senate in 

session and visiting the judicial center.   

 

“This is an opportunity for students to see their state legislative process in 

action,” (Insert name of president) President of the (Insert name of county) County 

Farm Bureau Association, said.  The students were encouraged to contact their 

legislator’s by stopping by their offices and introducing themselves.  “We hope Capitol  

Experience sparks some interest and encourages these young people to become active 

citizens in their communities.” 
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